
 

 

18 May 2017  
 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 

 
By email:  chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au  
 
Dear Associate, 
 

Re:  C2013/5139 – Application by United Voice and the Australian Education Union for an 
equal remuneration order 

  
We refer to the above matter and advise that United Voice and the Australian Education Union have 
no concerns with the conflict disclosed by Commissioner Saunders at the Hearing on Tuesday 
16 May 2017. 
  
We also wish to update the contact persons for our application.  Could David McElrea for United 
Voice and Amanda Threlfall for the Australian Education Union please be removed from your 
systems and the following contact details inserted: 
  
United Voice: 
  
Jo-anne Schofield 
Email: jo.schofield@unitedvoice.org.au  
Tel: 02 8204 3000  
Fax: 02 9821 4480  
  
Nikkita Venville 
Email: nikkita.venville@unitedvoice.org.au 
Tel: 02 8204 3011  
Fax: 02 9821 4480  
  
Amanda Kaczmarek 
Email: amanda.kacznmarek@unitedvoice.org.au 
Tel: 03 9235 7665 
Fax: 03 9235 7770 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Jo-anne Schofield 
National Secretary  
United Voice 

Australian Education Union: 
  
Martel Menz 
Email: martel.menz@aeuvic.asn.au 
Tel: 03 9417 2822 
Fax: 03 9417 6198 
  
Giles Bray 
Email: giles.bray@aeuvic.asn.au 
Tel: 03 9417 4977 
Fax: 03 9417 6198 
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